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Kindergarten and 8th Grade Graduation 

May 30th
    

 

 

HTS PTG General Meeting 

May 2nd in the HTS Library  
 

Mrs. Smith won the Starbuck’s gift 

card raffle last month. Join us to see if 

you might be the lucky winner! 

 

Also on the Agenda,  

The PTG will need a new  

Vice President! This is the last year 

for your beloved Kelli Brown. We will 

be accepting nominations for all who 

are interested! 

 

HTS will be celebrating Teacher 

Appreciation Week May 1st - May 5th 

                                             

 

 

Muffins with Mom 

May 12th 

 
Contact Mike Flanagan at mflana@verizon.net   

to find out how you can help.  

 

 
Field Day May 23rd 

 

K-5  

Contact Kim Douglas at kimmydouglass@hotmail.com  

and Sharon Saginaw at sbodnar42@hotmail.com  to 

find out how you can help.  

 

6th -8th  

Contact Kelli Brown at bab5668@msn.com  and Kari 

Milko at karmalax03@gmail.com  to find out how you can 

help    

             

 

Donuts with Dad 

May 30th 

 

Contact Kim Douglas at 

kimmydouglass@hotmail.com to find 

out how you can help.  
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